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WSC MEETING SUMMARY 

 COMMITTEE NAME Loddon Valley WSC 

MEETING DATE Monday 29th April 2019 

ATTENDEES 
 
 
 
 
 

WSC members: John Nelson (Chair), Laurie Maxted (Deputy Chair), Chris 
Harrison, Jeanette Naylor, Ron Vinnicombe, Robert Moon, William Diss 
 
GMW Attendees: David Currie (Customer Service Manager), Greg Shannon 
(Regional Customer Service Manager – West), Peter Egglestone (Connections) 
 
Visitors: Mark Mitchell (DEWLP), Toni Radcliff (DEWLP)   

APOLOGIES Murray Haw 
 
Main Topics Discussed 

Update on Water Trade Trends – Mark Mitchell  
• Provided the committee with information on the current water trade trends and advised that the 

initial report completed back in 2014/15 had now been updated. 
• Members were updated on a new “notification” app that will be available in May and how live 

information on trade limits can be sourced from DELWP’s newly constructed schematic 
• The committee had an opportunity to inform DELWP of their concerns regarding water security, 

Carryover and water not being linked to land – that speculators have. 
 

Pricing Update – Greg Shannon 
• Presented GMW’s annual price review and provided timelines on the approved prices that will be 

applied on July 1 2019.  
• WSC asked questions on how the service point fees are calculated.  

 
Peter Egglestone – Engineering, Interface Manager Connections 

• Advised Connections are planning a busy 2019 winter program, consisting of pipelines and 
channel rationalisations on spur channels. 

• No plastic lined channels in scope. 
• A number of new meters are still being installed and meters rationalised where possible. 
• West Loddon supply (to customers) was raised as a project that Connections could investigate. 
 

 


